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Message from the Headteacher

The end of term is quickly approaching but school life 

remains as busy as ever. 

Thursday saw us welcome our new Reception children 

for September, as well as having our whole school 

transition day. The children had lots of fun meeting their 

new teachers. 

On Wednesday and Thursday, the majority of our Year 6 

children spent two days at Chipping Norton School for 

their transfer days. Mr Duffy and tutors congratulated 

them on their wonderful behaviour and attitude to 

learning. We are delighted that they will continue on their 

learning journey with such a positive mind set - one that 

we have nurtured here at Holy Trinity.

Year 4  delivered an informative assembly yesterday 

about their residential trip to Everdon. The recounts and 

photos proved that they really did have a wonderful time 

learning a great deal about the environment and 

overcoming challenges through team work.  

We wish our Year 5 boys Cricket team good luck at the  

County Finals.  They will be representing West 

Oxfordshire schools.

A quick reminder that we will be holding our annual 

sports day on Thursday 5th July.  At the moment the 

weather looks promising for our picnic lunch.  I look 

forward to seeing you there.

We would like to reinstate KS2 choir as an After School 

Club next year.  If you would be able to offer your skills 

and assistance in running this club, we would be very 

grateful.  Please contact the school office for further 

information.  We would be able to cover expenses, 

including childcare.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and enjoy the 

sunshine.

Prayer of Saint Paul based on Romans 8
For those who love God, everything works 
out for good, because God has chosen us to 

bear the image of Jesus. With God on our 
side who can be against us? Even if we face 
hard times or are threatened – God’s love 

is greater still and nothing can ever 
separate us from his love.
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Please be advised that next week 

is the last week for After School 

Clubs.   Sports Club and Textiles,  

will not be on next week, as it is 

Sports Day.

Holy Trinity Active will continue to 

run until Thursday 19th July.  

There will be no  

Holy Trinity Active on Friday 20th

July.



DATES FOF THE SUMMER TERM

Wednesday 4th July Cotswold School Induction Day

Thursday 5th July SPORTS DAY

Cotswold School Induction Day

Monday 9th July Drummers’ Performance Assembly

Six Year 5 children at Maths Challenge, BGN

Tuesday 10th July Drama and Performance Workshop for Year 5 with 
CNS Sports Leaders
Second hand school uniform sale at 3.00pm
All items £1.00

Wednesday 11th July Year 1 Class Assembly

Year 6 Leavers’ Performance at 6.30pm

Friday 13th July End of Term Disco and Campout

Monday 16th July PTA AGM at 7.30pm 

Thursday 19th July End of Term and Leavers’ Mass at 9.00am (change 
of date)

Friday 20th July Finish for the summer at 12.05pm
Please note there will be no H T Active

Summer holiday Monday 23rd July – Tuesday 4th September
Return to school on Wednesday 5th September

Tuesday 11th September Forest School starts

Thursday 13th September Year 6 at Junior Citizen

17th – 21st September Year 6 Residential at Yenworthy



 

 

2018 End of Year Disco and Family Camp Out 

Friday 13th July  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please book camping pitches in advance using 

the attached form or via the office.   

 

Camping 

 
Straight after the disco! 

(Pitch your tent from 3pm) 

 

Pitch = £15 (hot drinks included) 

Hot chocolate at 9.30pm 

Pizza delivery approximately 

9.30pm (see booking form) 

Tea and Coffee available from 6am 

Breakfast BBQ from 7am 

 

   

Disco 

 

6pm – 8pm 

BBQ 

BAR 

Nails & Tattoos 

Tuck Shop 

Individual ticket = £3 

Family ticket = £10 

On the door  

 

  



 

 

Family Camp Out, from 8pm on Friday 13th July 2018 

To reserve a camping pitch, please complete this form and 

return to the office with payment by Monday 9th July.   

Supervising adult’s name:          

Number of adults camping:           

Number of children camping:        

 

Pitches will be 5m x 6m approximately.  One tent per pitch. 

Pitch payment (£15 per pitch)        

14” family margarita pizza (£10 each)       

Total payment:         Cash/cheque      

   

(Pizzas will be collected at approximately 9.30pm) 

(Cheques payable to Holy Trinity PTA) 

 

Please note that children remain the responsibility of their 

parent/guardian at all times during the campout. 

In the event of excessive rain, the campout will be cancelled 

and all monies returned. 

 


